
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
It was a great week making plans to stay healthy tigers with our 
Red Ribbon Celebrations. Thank you for the “can” donations. We 
raised over 400 cans and 2nd grade led the pack! 
 
We hope that you had a great week and look forward to seeing as 
many of you as possible for our Bike Rodeo festivities on Friday, 
October 30th. This will also be our kick off for book fair. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Tara Bailey 

Upcoming Dates 
Monday, Oct. 26th-Thursday, Oct. 29th- Officer Keogh’s Bike Rodeo Presentation  
                                                 shared with all students 

Oct. 29th-Nov. 6th – Fall Book Fair 

Friday, Oct. 30th- Bike Rodeo 
                      Early Voting Ends 
 
                         Tuesday, Nov. 3rd- Early Dismissal 12:40pm/ Parent Conferences  
                                               Tuscany Heights will be a voting site for the  
                                               Election 5:30am-9:00pm 
                                     
                                    Wednesday, Nov. 4th- Early Dismissal 12:40pm 
                                                              Parent Conferences 

                                    Friday, Nov. 6th- Field Day 
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Monday, Nov. 9th- 3rd, 4th,  & 5th Grade Math Benchmark 

Tuesday, Nov. 10th- 3rd, 4th, & 5th Grade Reading Benchmark 

Wednesday, Nov. 11th- 4th Grade Writing Benchmark; Veteran’s Day Celebration 

Tuesday, Nov. 17th- 5th Grade Science Benchmark 

Wednesday, Nov. 18th- Learning Labs 

 
Library Corner 

https://www.smore.com/9b88t 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PTA News  
T.H.E. PTA ONLINE STORE IS STILL OPEN!–You can still go online donate to 
Greenbacks and help us reach our goal of $10,000 and join PTA! Go to 
www.TuscanyHeightsPTA.org  
 
Honorary Texas PTA Life Membership Award–Deadline 10/26! An Honorary 
Texas Life Membership is the highest honor bestowed upon an individual by the 
Texas PTA for outstanding contributions to the well being of children and youth. If 
you know someone who has gone the “extra mile” for our children, !then please 
consider nominating this individual for this very special award. !Please complete a 
nomination form found here and return it to the Tuscany Heights PTA in a sealed 
envelope labeled “Life Membership.” Be sure to include a summary on why you 
believe this person should receive this award. Awards will be announced and 
presented at T.H.E. PTA General Meeting, December 1. Please return all 
nominations by Monday, October 26.  

Lunchroom volunteers needed-We are happy to welcome Lindsay McGrath as our 
new PTA Lunchroom Chair. We are recruiting volunteers to help in the cafeteria 
during lunch rotations. A special request is for the Kinder-2nd classes that eat 
between10:40-12:00. Please visit the volunteer spot link to learn more.  
 
T.H.E. 5th Grade Class of 2015 T-Shirt Design Contest: Get creative 5th graders 
and design your own class t-shirt! All entries are due to Mrs. Rodriguez (Art 
Assistant) by Friday, 10/30. Click here for the details! 
 
T.H.E. PTA Presents…BIKE RODEO will be Friday, Oct. 30th, starting at  
7:45 am. We will start with 5th grade, then kindergarten through 4th grade.  
We hope to end around 11:30 AM. 
 Here are a few reminders: 

• Bike drop-off will be Thursday, 10/29, 4-6 PM and Friday, 10/30, 7-7:45  
  AM. Drop off is at Gym #1 in the back of the school. 
• All bikes MUST be picked up by Friday afternoon. 
• Label bikes and helmets with your child's name/grade/teacher. 
• Bike Rodeo spectators need to park in visitor parking and check in through the 

front office. 
Please sign up to volunteer at Volunteer Spot.  For more information about Bike Rodeo 
click here or email David Diharce at bikerodeo@tuscanyheightspta.org. 
 
Spirit shirts will be available for purchase the morning of Bike Rodeo.  Cash, check, 
credit, and debit will be accepted.   
 
Blue Santa Golf Tournament - In 1976, the Blue Santa Program was created by the San 
Antonio Police Officers Association to help bring holiday happiness to families and 
children throughout San Antonio. Please consider supporting this worthy cause that 
benefits many families in our city.  The Blue Santa Golf Tournament is held on Friday, 
November 20.  Registration information can be found online.   



 
Plug in with PTA and Back the Future!  
THE PTA Website www.tuscanyheightspta.org  
Run for the Heights Website www.runfortheheights.tuscanyheightspta.org 
Tuscany Heights Volunteers Link www.volunteerspot.com/group/35885320036 
 
 
 


